April 14, 1993

Adjuster’'s International
3600 Wilshire Boulevard
Suite 300

Los Angeles, CA 90010

Just a letter to acknowledge your representation of ocur claim in
connection with the Cat Cay disaster, caused by Hurricane Andrew.

I merely want to commend you and your Staff for the excellent
coordination of our claims, your flexibility with regard to any
amendments and your follow up - even though chasing some of the
"adjusters'" was very difficult.

Please do not hesitate to use us as a reference for any future
client solicitation.

With all good wishes, I am,
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